
SPECIAL BULLETIN TO THE FRANCISCAN UNIVERSITY COMMUNITY 
March 17, 2020 

 

 
 
Re: SPECIAL BULLETIN: Confessions Tonight in Egan Hall 
 
Peace and Blessings! 
  
I have good news! Bishop Jeffrey Monforton modified yesterday’s instructions and will 
now allow confessions to be held as long as proper social distancing is maintained. So 
we can follow that directive, the friars will hear confessions for the Franciscan University 
community in Egan Hall (First Floor) tonight, March 17, starting at 7:00 p.m. 
  
We will continue to stream our 12:05 p.m. EDT, daily Mass from the University at 
facebook.com/franciscanuniversity for those interested in participating virtually in this. In 
addition, we will stream our Saturday Mass at 12:05 p.m. and Sunday Mass at 12:05 
p.m. 
  
I encourage you to read this excellent article, “Praying Through Mass-less Sundays,” by 
Dr. Mark Miravalle for ideas on how to remain close to Our Lord and Our Lady while 
unable to attend Mass. 
  
We also plan to stream a Holy Hour later this week, also at 
facebook.com/franciscanuniversity. Details to come. 
  
Our campus chapels will remain open for prayer during their regularly scheduled hours 
for those who desire to use them for personal prayer. 
  
Please know of my ongoing prayers for all of you. God is with us! Be at peace! 
 
Father Dave Pivonka, TOR 
President, Franciscan University 
 

https://weare.franciscan.university/praying-through-mass-less-sundays/

